
 

 
         

          May 2022 

Dear Marine Traveler, 

Let us remind those of you who have £25 vouchers up to May 22nd 2022   

still have time to use them, and don’t forget there is a bonus offer of £25 for 

both you and a friend if your friend is new to Marine Travel. 

Two important tours on offer at present are the  

Queen’s Platinum Jubilee 

with a special Livermead banquet on Friday the 3rd of June, and our  

Tinsel in Torquay 

during November and December. 

Even at this early stage it’s not too early to book. These 5day/4night breaks 

were extremely successful last year with visits to the Christmas shops, and, 

of course, you get a present from Father Christmas. You may feel it a little 

early to mention Christmas and New Year, but if you “want to think about 

it” – don’t leave it too long, as our regular guest bookings have mostly 

been made. 

Please note: The coach and the Hotel are COVID secure 

As always, Fleur, and Driver Phil with their wealth of experience in dealing 

with our guests, will be ready to answer any queries you may have, and, of 

course, our reception staff are on hand to assist as well. 

 
THERE IS ONLY ONE NUMBER TO REMEMBER NOW AND THAT IS: 

01803 290380 
Don’t forget to look us up on our website 

www.livermead.com 

Thank you for your past custom & cooperation, and make no mistake, all 

at Livermead look forward to welcoming you back to Torquay very soon. 

 Yours sincerely, 

 John Shutts       
  For Rew Hotels Ltd. & Marine Travel 


